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Dear School Council 

Re: Lancashire Healthy Schools Programme Quality Marks Award 

Congratulations on achieving the Emotional Health and Wellbeing and Teaching and 
Learning Quality Marks with the Lancashire Healthy Schools Programme. The 
certificates awarded to the school have been sent to your Head teacher. 

These achievements will be celebrated by appearing on the awards sections of the 
website www.lhsp.org.uk . These awards are valid for three years, for information on 
how to re-validate, please visit www.lhsp.org.uk  

What stands out in your submission is: 

• How your teachers listen to your views which you express openly and honestly. 
Most importantly, having made changes they seek your views to ensure your 
experiences in school have improved as a result. 

• Your school rewards all kinds of achievements such as The Good Samaritan 
Award, given for kindness. 

• How responsive your teachers are to what you need in school across all classes 
but also tailored for individual pupils. 

The representations of change on your school website clearly demonstrate: 

• How each class interpreted the three school rules to make them applicable to 
your age group. 

• How you are very capable of expressing how you benefit from the opportunities 
provided for you in your school. 

Thank you for the hard work being done to improve the health and wellbeing of the 
children and young people and the school community and best wishes with continuing 
to build on your achievements. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Kate Piercy 

PSHE and Healthy Schools Teacher Adviser 


